
An AUP is a way not only for teachers, but for 

students to know what is and isn’t expected in the 

classroom. Parents, I am urging you to create your own 

AUP for your home to allow students to understand 

what is expected from them when they are using 

technology at home or at school. Having an acceptable 

use policy at home can be useful in establishing a set of 

rules and guidelines for your child to follow at home. I 

look forward to getting to know you and your children. 

Below is a blank template that you can fill out for you 

home AUP. Please fill out and Thank you for your 

collaboration in advance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

➢ Students will not be able to use technology in the classroom until this 

document has been signed on all pages and turned back into the 

teacher. 


